
Cir no: HBT ATH / GEN/26/25-26 Date: 03/09/2025

Holiday- Prophet Mohammed’s (PBUH) Birthday

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

On the occasion of Prophet Mohammed’s (PBUH) Birthday, UAE Government has declared a 

public holiday on 05th September 2025, Friday.

Consequently, the school will remain closed on this date. Regular classes will resume on Monday, 
08 September 2025.

We wish you and your family a blessed holiday!

Regards 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 
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